
 

 

There are a number of ways to be connected at Mount of Olives. Please contact the office 

if you are interested in getting a mailbox in the fellowship hall or being added to our 

email/text messaging list. We send out mid-week reminders, meal trains, and important 

announcements; like cancellations due to weather; via these platforms.  Contact the church 

office at office@mountofolives.net. 

 

MEMBERSHIP CLASS—The Elders of MOBC will be hosting a                       
membership class on February 10 from 9a-3p for those interested in              
exploring membership. We believe that local church membership is a Biblical  
concept and encourage all to seek membership in a local church. We will explore 
the concept of membership as well as MOBC’s history, doctrine, and how you can 
be ministered to and how you can minister to other people. A lunch will be      
provided. Please contact Kale to sign up. We look forward to exploring       

membership with you! 

 

MEN’S BREAKFAST—Following the holiday season, Men’s Breakfast will be  
starting up again this month on January 27th beginning at 8am. Please join the 

men of this church for fellowship over breakfast. We hope to see you there! 

 

MEMBER’S MEETING—On Sunday, February 4th there will be a member’s   
meeting immediately following the worship service. The agenda for the meeting 
will be posted within the coming weeks. Please plan to attend this meeting if you 

are a member of MOBC. Thank you! 

 

SERVING OPPORUNTIES AT MOBC—You have all heard the Elders’ call to have 
everyone take on a responsibility at MOBC as obedience to the Lord Jesus that 
your active faith may agree with your expressed faith. Have you considered how 
you serve the Lord and your church? Are you looking for that opportunity to start 
to serve? If so, check out the opportunities we have that we may meet the Vision 
2025 goal of 100% participation in service. A job description will be provided 
for all positions. Please see an Elder if you are interested in helping serve your 

church.  

Church News, Upcoming Events & Opportunities to Serve 

 

 

 
 

Today’s Servants 
Nursery: Heidi Meier  

Children’s Church: Jenny Barta 

 
THIS WEEK 

 
TUESDAY - January 23rd 
6:30 am    Men’s Bible Study 
9:00 am    Women’s Prayer 
 
WEDNESDAY - January 24th 
9:00 am    Women’s Bible Study 
6:00 pm    Prayer Meeting 
6:00 pm    Youth Group 
 
THURSDAY - January 25th 
7:00 pm    Young Adult Bible Study 
 
SATURDAY - January 27th 
8:00 am    Men’s Breakfast 

 

UPCOMING  EVENTS 

1/27 Men’s Breakfast 

2/4 Member’s Meeting 

2/10 Membership Class 

 

Age Breakdown for Nursery and Children’s Church 

*Please reference this age breakdown when deciding where your child should be: 

Church service nursery: children ages newborn-3 years old 

Children’s church: children ages 3-6 

 



 

 

    Office Hours: 

   Tuesday - Friday,  9:00 am to 4:00 pm 

   1500 Swan Lake Rd, Duluth, MN 55811 

   office@mountofolives.net 

   (218) 727-3749 

 

Understanding the Body of Christ 

1 Corinthians 12:12-31 

Sermon Notes 

1) The Body is One 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2) The Body is Diverse 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3) The Body is Interdependent 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 L o r d ’s  Da y  Wo r s h i p  

J a n u a r y  2 1 s t ,  2 0 2 4  

Prelude             

Welcome                                     

Call to Worship/Invocation—Psalm 133:1-3 

Leader: Behold, how good and pleasant it is when brothers dwell in unity!  

Congregation: It is like the precious oil on the head, running down the 

beard, on the beard of Aaron, running down on the collar of his robes! 

Leader: It is like the dew of Hermon, which falls on the mountain of Zion! 

Congregation: For there the Lord has commanded the blessing, life         

forevermore. 

 

Worship through Song 

Old Testament Reading           Nehemiah 4                     

Hymn                     Standing in the Need of Prayer 

 

Pastoral Prayer 

Sermon                   Understanding the Body of Christ 

     1 Corinthians 12:12-31 

Hymn                  #385 They’ll Know We Are Christians 

Doxology and Benediction 

Financial giving can be done three ways: on our website, in the mail, or placed in the    
wooden boxes labeled ‘Offering’ in the back of the sanctuary or overflow room. Thank 

you for your generosity. 

Worship Leader: Kale Fritz         Preacher: Pastor Paul Gard 


